
From: Edward Pfister [mailto:edpfister@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 10:12 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: ca52dhima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; carldemaio@sandiego.gov; 
jerrysanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
sherrilightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; jdale@ci.santee.ca.us; jminto@ci.santee.ca.us; jryan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
rvoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; rmcnelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
senator.kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case 
 
I am writing about the proposal to rezone the area around Mission Trails Regional Park to an industrial 
zone.  It would tragic to ruin this Park by doing this.  There are many other areas where a powerplant (or 
whatever is planned in the future) would make more sense.  Why put this next to a regional park?  There 
is no way that having a dirty, noisy powerplant would not have a negative impact on the park and the 
surrounding community.  I do not even live in Santee but I often go to the park so this effects a wider 
area than I think you realize.  Also this is a refuge for many animals and plants native to the area.  
Consider them as well.  There aren't many places left for them anymore.  Please reconsider this plan. 
  
Thanks for taking the time to read this. 
  
Edward Pfister 
Chaparajos Ct 
San Diego, CA 92120 
July 2, 2012 
 

DOCKETED
California Energy Commission

JUL 02 2012

TN # 66067

11-AFC-3


